


















































From  - Planning Officer
Sent: 04 April 2022 14:52
To: 
Cc:  - Principal Planning Officer; 
Subject: RE: 2094 Henham Rd, Elsenham - MRS query

Hello  

For the purposes of mineral safeguarding, Policy S8 of the Minerals Local Plan 2014 
is applied to proposed development of over 5ha in size within a sand and gravel 
Mineral Safeguarding Area. Approximately 5.4ha of the proposed development site 
is within a Mineral Safeguarding Area (MSA) for sand and gravel and is therefore 
subject to Policy S8. 

However, after applying a typical standoff distance of 100m from sensitive 
development, this reduces the amount of land in an MSA to 1.8ha. I can therefore 
confirm that the area identified falls below the threshold at which Policy S8 applies 
and therefore development at this site does not have any mineral resource 
safeguarding implications. A Minerals Resource Assessment is therefore not
required.

Thank you,

Planning Officer – Minerals & Waste
Planning Service 
Place & Public Health

Essex County Council

 │ www.essex.gov.uk

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From:  
Sent: 28 March 2022 15:30
To:  - Planning Officer 
Cc:  - Principal Planning Officer  Diane Robson 

Subject: 2094 Henham Rd, Elsenham - MRS query










